
Moderns 2015 Europe Trip 
 THE FRENCH RIVIERA, TUSCANY AND ROME-APRIL 2015! 

 
All Markham District High School students are invited to participate in the French Riviera, Tuscany and Rome trip in April 
2015. More information can be obtained by talking to Mrs. Grapsas or Georgia Hardy Tours using the website and 
contact information below. There are limited spaces remaining.  
 
Sometimes words are unable to describe the experience that your son or daughter will have on an extended travel trip. 
Click on the link below to view a video slideshow of the last year’s trip.  
 

 CLICK HERE  to view a student slideshow from last year’s trip. 
 
There is a parent information meeting at Markham District High School on Thursday November 13, 2014 at 7:00pm. 
Please join us to find out more about this experience.  
 

                         
 
 
 

 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=3DWG65RddzM&feature=youtu.be

